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LM/lm          28th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you may be aware, the Department of Education has asked schools to offer a new minimum 
expectation of a 32.5-hour school week.  

I am therefore writing to inform you of some proposed changes to the structure of the school day 
here at Great Crosby next academic year. 

New times will therefore be: 

School gates open: 8.35am 

Classroom doors open 8.35am – please note to comply with their timetable, Nursery doors will 
open at 8.45am  

Registration starts 8.45 am 

Registration closes 8.55am 

These changes will come into force from 1st September 2024.Staggered finish times are still 
acceptable within the EYFS and KS1. Finish times will remain the same to allow for sibling pick ups 
etc. 

Finish times will therefore remain at: 

Nursery 3pm 

Reception 3:05pm 

KS1 3:10pm 

KS2 3:15pm 

In real terms, we anticipate these changes should have a minimum effect on your morning 
routine. Mainly that the latest time your child can be marked in for morning registration will be 
8.55am instead of 9.05am when lessons will commence. The cut off for a late mark becoming an 
unauthorised absence will be 9.30am. 

We believe that these changes will be beneficial to the school community, and will have a positive 
effect on your child’s education.  

The information in this letter has also been sent to Junior Club of Crosby and Kids Planet. Please 
ensure that you inform any other clubs or adults who drop off and pick up your children. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Louise Morton 
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